
 

A CASA Coffee 
Wednesday, May 25th   

10:30 a.m. 
at Beth Miller’s Home! 

        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Just Candid & Casual Conversation!  

 

Click here to register through CASA’s SignUpGenius Page! 

  

 

 

Join us for Coffee and 
Conversation as we 
"Navigate the Teen Years" 
and discuss T(w)eens 
Approaching the Summer: 
The Good, the Bad and 
the Ugly!  

This small group meeting 
for parents with t(w)eens 
will be facilitated by 
Regina Barros, LCSW, 
Associate Executive 
Director of North Shore 
Child and Family 
Guidance Center.  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E4EA8A923A64-coffee1

